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December 2021 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Year 9 Parents’ Evening & Options Evening 
 
Year 9 parents’ evening is on Thursday 20th January 2022 between 4pm and 6pm. This is an opportunity to discuss the 
progress of your child with each of the staff that teach them. Due to the deteriorating situation with COVID, this 
evening will take place remotely. We have invested in a piece of software to help us to manage the appointment 
system and we will write to you again after the Christmas break with details on how all of this will work. 
 
We have also made the decision to move the options process back into March 2022 to give us the best chance possible 
of hosting an options evening face to face. We are hopeful that the local situation with regard to COVID infections will 
have improved sufficiently by then and we are able to go ahead as planned. If this is not the case, we will still ensure 
that students and families have all the information they need to make good choices for Year 10. Again, we will write to 
you after the Christmas break with details and a timeline for the options process. 
 
Many thanks for your understanding and please do not hesitate to contact school if you wish to discuss anything 
further. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
D J Hallam    L Parkinson 
Deputy Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


